

Dear Melrose Football Parent,

Show your support for your favorite Melrose Football player by recognizing him in the 26th annual Friends of Melrose Football (FMF) Program Book!

The program is professionally printed in black and white, handed out at every home game, and a great keepsake for you and your player.

### To submit a parent ad, please follow the below instructions:

Contact Info:						
Name:			_ Player Name:		Email:	
Choose a size						
☐ Full Page	8" x 10.25"	100.00				
1/2 Page	8" x 5"	75.00				
☐ 1/4 page	3.875" x 5"	50.00				
☐ 1/8 Page	3.875 x 2.5	25.00				

## Design your ad

Ad designs should be based on the above dimensions. Create your own design graphic (general ad specs attached). For best results, all photos should be high-resolution (300dpi).

# Submit your ad

E-mail your design to Chris McCormack at **mccormack\_c@yahoo.com**. PDF format is preferable but WORD documents are also accepted.

#### **Payment**

Return this form with payment to: **FMF, 58 Worth Street, Melrose, MA 02176 or** *VENMO us* @ ????? \*Please make checks payable to Friends of Melrose Football and put your player's name in the memo

All proceeds collected by the FMF go directly back into the Melrose Football program. The deadline for advertisement submissions will be **August 20, 2021**. If you have any design questions - or need inspiration from past years - please feel free to reach out to Christine Hickey at christinemhickey96@gmail.com

Thank you for your support!

# John Mercen

FMF Board of Directors